
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 24, 2024 
 
 
 
Mr. Josh Jeffcoat 
JH&H Architects 
1047 North Flowood Drive 
Flowood, MS  39232-9533 
 
Re:  22-027B Softball Complex, Sulphur Springs Park 
 Proposed Change Request 2:  Additional 2” water line $4,750 
 
Josh, 
 
As discussed, we requested a price from our site water subcontractor, B.Ray’s, to add an additional two-
inch tap and road bore to accommodate the additional water requirement for the proposed irrigation 
system.  A copy of B.Ray’s quote for $4,750 is attached for your review. 
 
If this work is approved and funded by the Owner’s Contingency Allowance, no additional markup or 
fees will be added.  If you would like us to proceed with this change, please let us know as soon as 
possible so we may contract with our subcontractor.  If you have any questions, give me a call. 
 
Thanks, 

 
David England 
 
 
Attachment 

• B. Ray’s proposals 
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